
Monday 3rd March 2025

Dear parents and carers, 

We would like to invite you and your child to come to our Options Information Evening 
on Monday 17th March 4pm-6pm.  

On the evening, you will have the opportunity to speak with subject leaders about the 
courses on offer. 

You will have already received a copy of the options booklet at Year 9 parents evening 
containing all the information you need to support your child making their subject 
choices. A copy is available on the school website and on Class Charts. 

On the evening, you may want to complete the final options form and submit. If you are 
not in a position to do so by the end of the evening then the deadline to submit the 
options form is Friday 21st March at 12pm. 

Looking forward to seeing you. 

Kind regards,  
Miss Danielle Dawes 
Assistant Headteacher 


